

May 24, 2012

The American Bombshells C/o: Ali Kat Bertash American Bombshells Entertainment, Inc. P.O. Box 493 Centerport, NY 11721

Dear Members of the American Bombshells,

On behalf of the USO of Metropolitan Washington, I would like to thank you for your visit to the patients at Walter Reed National Military Medical Center in April. Sometimes a special visitor is the best medicine in a patient's road to recovery, and we really appreciate you taking time out of your busy schedule to visit with the patients and their family members.

Your USO escort Madison, was enthusiastic about your visit and said you made a great impression on the many service members that you met while there. I understand that you made a point to visit with everyone. It means so much to the patients and their family members that you were there. Performing as well as meeting with Congressman Young was extra thoughtful.

Words cannot express the gratitude that everyone at USO-Metro has for your personal commitment to our men and women in uniform, and especially for remembering those who have given so much in the name of freedom.

We would be delighted to arrange future visits for you with our nation's wounded heroes anytime you are in the Baltimore/Washington area. The USO of Metropolitan Washington could not continue our work to raise the morale of our men and women in uniform without your support. Throughout Maryland, Northern Virginia and Washington, D.C., USO-Metro serves more than 500,000 service members and their families annually. Thank you so much for supporting our troops! We look forward to your next visit!

Sincerely,

Claine B. Rogers
Elaine B. Rogers

President